October 2021

The Gardner Family

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Prayer
Requests at Deputation:

The meetings for October were a little more spread out than they usually are
a gl ance for a given month. Due to that, we drove over 6,000 miles this month! We
would like to thank you for your prayers as the Lord has kept us safe and has

1 - For theleeml kept our vehicle in working condition. The beginning of November marks the
26% of our support ~ completion of our 15th month of deputation, and we are excited to report that
to come in. we are at 74% of our needed support! Please pray that the Lord would bring in

the remaining 26% so we can get to Uganda. Also, please pray for us as we

2 - Forsafety onthe 1,51 into the best way to get our belongings to Uganda.

road as we travel.

3 -For Jed, Ali, and  Lhe deputation trail is filled with many hotels, and the Lord opened up an

Amos to accept opportunity for us at a hotel this month. The manager of the hotel was checking
Christ as their us in, when the conversation of religion came up. The manager had grown up in
Savior. the Hindu faith but had visited a church before. We were able to give this man

: : : |
1. For NS the gospel and explain to him that Jesus alone is the answer!

give us wisdom as
we look to transfer Uganda:

everything to Thank you for your prayers for Uganda. We are pleased to report that things

Uganda. have stabilized in Soroti, and life is getting back to normal slowly but surely.
Please continue to pray that churches will be able to resume all of their
ministries and soul winning outreaches.

For the furtherance of the Gospel,
Matthew and Savannah Gardner
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THIS IS A UGANDAN OUTDOOR
RESTAURANT. THE THATCHED ROOF ON
THE RIGHT IS A CLASSIC UGANDAN
ROOF DESIGN.




